
 

 

 

 

  

        

    

   

 

  

    

  

    

       

   

  

  

   

    

     

       

 

 

 

    

When we return to Ash Green after the holidays Reverend Robb will host assemblies 

on Wednesday and Thursday morning and we will end the week with our Celebration 

Assemblies on Friday morning with the Good Book in Key Stage 1 and Achievement 

and Writer of the Week certificates in Key Stage 2. 

Could you be our new caretaker? 

WE BREAK UP FOR  

 

AND RETURN ON MONDAY 8 APRIL Today - FRIDAY 22 MARCH 

 

Reception Harvey Bailey Oscar Fox 

Year 1 Chase Marsh Branwen Mekking 

Year 2 Delilah-Beau Hatchell Ariya Mlodecki 

Year 3 Elby Sheard David-Rapael Egan 

Year 4 Amelia McGowan Isobelle Bailey 

Year 5 Byron Wilby Logan Roberts 

Year 6 Jacob Bucki Grace Gilhooly & 
Daisy-Rose Keeting 

 

Many congratulations to Miss Hutchinson who will soon become Mrs Ackroyd. 
Best of wishes to the happy couple as they begin their new lives together! 

 
 

A MARKET FOR  

MIXENDEN 

We break up today and return on 
Monday 8th April. 
Have a happy holiday, enjoy your 
Easter break!  
 

A reminder the HAF 
Easter Camp runs from 
Tuesday 2nd to Friday 5th 
April at the Lower Site. 
 

EVERY MINUTE COUNTS! 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       

  

 

EASTER CLOSE – FRIDAY 22 MARCH RE-OPEN – MONDAY 8 APRIL 

 

MAY DAY – MONDAY 6 MAY 

  MONDAY 3 JUNE – TRAINING DAY  

HALF TERM CLOSE – FRIDAY 24 MAY RE-OPEN TUESDAY 4 JUNE 

 

MID-SUMMER CLOSE – FRIDAY 19 JULY  

 

 



Have you ever felt uneasy about something a child has said or done? 
 

Is your gut instinct telling you something doesn’t feel right?  

 

Your information could be the missing part of the jigsaw. This child may want/need 
YOUR help! 

 

Your information could help change a child’s life…  
Ignoring your concerns could be detrimental to a child. 

 

 

  



 


